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Attended the 2019 RMASFAA Conference October 20-23, 2019 in Billings, MT. This completed my term 
as the Nebraska state delegate on the RMASFAA board.   
  
My term on the RMASFAA board was highlighted by the review and selection of a new website provider 
for RMASFAA.   
  
Respectfully submitted,   
Marty Habrock  
NeASFAA Past President  
 


